
Department of State 

In light of recent events, the Louisiana Department of State will 

reschedule the public hearing, which was to be held on April 24, 2020 at 

1:00 p.m. if requested, regarding a proposed rule authorizing the use of 

an optional commercial application programming interface (API).  The 

deadline for the Department of State to receive public comments or a 

request for a public hearing will also be rescheduled for a later date.  

 

Please refer to the March 20, 2020 publication of the Notice of Intent for 

more information or check our website at 

https://www.sos.la.gov/BusinessServices/Pages/ReadAdministrativeRule

s.aspx. If you have any questions or need more information, please 

contact Steve Hawkland at 225-287-7472 or Ray Wood at 225-287-

7475. 
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